Ref. No. SGGSCC/Admin/Tender/14-4412_  Dated: 14.10.2022

CORRIGENDUM

This has a reference to this office letter Ref. No. SGGSCC/Admin/Tender/4399
dated 03.10.2022, it is hereby intimated that due to the administrative and technical
reasons “Notice Inviting Tender for purchase of 150 all-in-one Desktop Computers”
has been withdrawn/cancelled.
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